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HERITAGE OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA ACT 1990 

PROPOSED REMOVAL OF AN ENTRY IN THE REGISTER OF HERITAGE PLACES 

In accordance with the requirements of Section 54(2)(a) of the Heritage of Western Australia Act 1990, 
the Heritage Council gives notice that removal from the Register of the Place being “The Cliffe” at  
25 Bindaring Parade, Peppermint Grove is proposed, pursuant to a direction from the Minister for 
Heritage. 
The reason that the Minister for Heritage has proposed the removal is as follows— 

“Given: that the Hon. Member for Cottesloe, the Hon. Colin Barnett has raised with me in the 
Legislative Assembly the protracted dispute with respect to this property; 
that this property is dilapidated beyond reasonable repair, compromising its heritage value; and 
that there is no perceived public utility in maintaining the heritage listing; 
I propose to remove this property from the State Register of Heritage Places.” 

The entry in the Register that is proposed for removal is that parcel of land comprising of Lots 28 and 
29 on Diagram 8903 and Lots 25, 26 and 27 on Plan 3783 being the whole of the land contained in 
Certificate of Title Volume 1265 Folio 334. 
Submissions in relation to the proposed removal are invited from persons generally.  Submissions 
must be in writing and must be forwarded to the following address— 

The Director, Heritage Council of Western Australia 
108 Adelaide Terrace, East Perth, WA  6004. 

Submissions must be received by 4.00 pm on Friday 19 October 2007. 

IAN BAXTER, Director, 
Office of the Heritage Council of W.A., 

108 Adelaide Terrace, East Perth WA 6004.  
Dated this 7th day of September 2007. 
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